
 

Friday 23rd September 2016 

 

Pre Enrolment Forms, Primary 1 September 2017 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Please find attached a Pre-Enrolment Form for Primary 1 for September 2017.  We have had quite a 

number of enquiries for our Primary 1 spaces. 

If you have a child due to start with us in September 2017, please complete and return this form as 

soon as possible. 

If you do not have a child who is due to start with us, please share this Pre-Enrolment form with 

someone else. 

Kind regards 

 

R Smith  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pre-Enrolment Form 

 

Pre Application form for Primary 1 for September 2017 

Please complete our Pre-Enrolment form for a Primary 1 space for September 2017.  Our spaces for 

next year are filling up. 

The official application forms are issued by the Education Authority- North Eastern Region.  We will 

send you an Official Application Form as soon as they are available.   

 

 

Parents: _________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Date of Birth: _____________________________________________________ 

 

 

Address: _________________________________________________________ 

 

  

                ________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Postcode: ________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Telephone Number: ________________________________________________ 

 

 

Nursery/ Day Care attending: ________________________________________ 

 

 

Brother/ Sister already attending school           YES     NO 

 

 

 

Signed: ______________________________ Date: _______________ 

 

Thank you! 


